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7 N\ The TNC Workshop was well attend this year.

Greg Patton and Rube Redfield co-chaired the meeting, which was standing
room only.

The four major topics were the situations at Tezukaiyama Gakuin University
Osaka City University , ltami public schools and Ashiya public schools, and the
need to expand our presence in the social media.

Discussion was also held concerning the upcoming, 2017 * Curtain,” and
what we could do about it..

John Boyle presented a summary of the workshop to the conference

immediately aftarwards.

\ I Rube Redfield(Executive Officer}
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